St Mary's Newsletter

www.henlowchurch.org.uk

Week beginning Sunday 31st July 2011

THE SIXTH SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY

An audio loop is installed for those with hearing aids: please switch to the 'T' position.

WE WELCOME all who join us for our service today.

FOR YOUR PRAYERS

....Anglican Covenant Relationships in the Diocese; Gregory Kerr-wilson, Bishop of Qu'Appelle, Canadathose who suffer in mind, body or spirit: Jean Mattock; Angie Rigney (Reader); Ann French; Wallace and Judy Clarke; Heather Jewell; Tom and Eileen Vincent; James Lloyd; Anthony Smith; Rev Jim Broadbridge; James Burgess; Archdeacon Paul Hughes

....those in care homes: Florence Emery; Margaret Pickles; Jessie Child; Pat Cook.

THIS WEEK AT ST MARY'S

Monday 1st Tuesday 2nd	9 am 7 pm 8 pm	Morning Prayer Choir Practice Bell Ringing Practice
Wednesday 3rd	9 am 10 am NO	Morning Prayer Holy Communion Henlow Hippos
Friday 5th	9.30 am	Morning Prayer

Saturday 6th 10 am to 4 pm Church Open

Sunday 7th 11 am Family Service 12.15 pm Holy Communion

NOTICES

Salvation Army Band Concert

On Saturday 24th September the Stotfold Salvation Army Band will be giving a concert in church at 7.30 pm. Light refreshments will be served and there will be a retiring collection for the Salvation Army and St Mary's Church.

Jazz Concert

On Saturday 1st October in St Andrew's Church organised by the Friends of St Andrew's. Details on church notice board.

Roof Appeal Lunch

The lunch on Sunday 17th went very well and was much enjoyed by all those who attended. A profit on £635.85p was made and grateful thanks are due to Issy Taylor and her team.

Post Cards for Charity

Gill Taylor is still collecting these. Please pass direct to Gill or to Jackie Painter.

August Church Crawls

Discover the churches in the new Ampthill and Shefford Deanery. Details on church notice board. St Mary's is taking part and the slot allocated to us is Saturday 27th August from 2.30 to 4pm.

James Burgess writes: I would like to express my sincere thanks to members of both St Mary's and St Andrew's congregations for their love, prayers and kind wishes following my cycling accident and subsequent surgery. It is so good to be part of such a caring community and I am reminded of the words of St Paul, "Therefore, as we have opportunity, let us do good to all people, especially to those who belong to the family of believers."

With love and thanks to you all

NEXT SUNDAY – 7th August 2011

THE 7th SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY

11am Family Service 12.30pm Holy Communion

ITEMS FOR THE NEWSLETTER TO THE EDITOR, JAMES BURGESS BY THURSDAY, PLEASE